
TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY 
FORT WORTH, TEXAS 

March 15, 1956 

URGENT TO ALL FACULTY: 

Due to · a conflict with the monthl y business meeting of the Faculty 

Woman's Club, the special faculty meeting with Dr. Donal d C. 

Agnew, Executive Secretary of the Southern As sociation of Colleges, 

has been advanced from 3 p. m. to 2p. m. on Tuesday, March 2 0, 

in the Little Theatre. Since so large a number of our women on 

the faculty are involved in the business meetmg of the Faculty 

Woman's Club, and since it is imperative that we have as near 

100% attendance at the faculty meeting with Dr. Agnew, thi s ad -

justment has been made. 

Please remember, Faculty Meeting 2 p. m., Tuesday, March 20. 

Most gratefully yours, 

D. Ray Lindley 
Vice President 


